
 

 

 

MEMORANDUM FOR:   BOARD OF ALDERMEN 

MEMORANDUM FROM:   WALTER ECCARD 

SUBJECT:     AUGUST REPORT 

 

During August I worked on the following matters; 

 

1.  Arranged and attended meeting between Brunswick County mayors and the Fire 

Chiefs to hear their proposal on how fire financing should be restructured. A copy 

of their presentation is attached. The mayors of the 8 municipalities presented a 

list of principles that would guide discussions with the County. A copy of those 

principles also is attached. I also have had a series of discussions with 

Brunswick County Manager Steve Stone. Based on those discussions, I 

anticipate the County will meet with the Town within the next few weeks to 

discuss the County’s initial thoughts on their financing plans. 

2. Met with Town officials to discuss delays in the Price Landing project. Reviewed 

various communications with Bonding Company and McGill. Visited construction 

site several times 

3. Met with staff to discuss the Kayak project. Mimi will update the Board on this 

project. 

4. Participated in interview of attorney to represent Shallotte with the Construction 

Manager at Risk and Construction contracts. 

5. Met with DOT, GSATS and Chad Kimes to discuss the traffic signal system. 

 


